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Kuether-Steele, Molly

From: Coggs, Milele
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2021 5:13 PM
To: Kuether-Steele, Molly
Cc: Dantzler, Akuwa
Subject: Fwd: MLK Street Naming

Please include for the record 

Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Jan Johnson Carlyle <jan3163@sbcglobal.net> 
Date: January 25, 2021 at 9:31:15 AM CST 
To: "Coggs, Milele" <mcoggs@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Re: MLK Street Naming 

  
Dear Alderwoman Coggs, 
 
Your work for the constituency in the 6th District; previously held by my parents, Alderwoman 
Marlene Johnson Odom and Ben E. Johnson , as well as Milwaukee pioneer Alderwoman Vel R. 
Phillps, is imperative and vital in this salient time. 
 
Leadership in our city and importantly your district provides an example of accomplishment, and 
contributes to the delivery of services, and inspiration.  File # 201318 of the Public Works 
Committee to rename Old World 3rd Street, Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Drive , is an example of 
that inspiration for your constituents and the city at large . After celebrating the King Holiday , 
as we approach Black History month, this timely resolution is long overdue. 
 
 The support of the entire common council on this endeavor, at this time in our history and in our 
community, demonstrates unity can be accomplished . I have personal pride and hope for this 
venture because of the origin of this effort. It will be a source of pride for the community , and 
the city of Milwaukee 's progress. In addition ,renaming Old World 3rd Street , from McKinley 
Ave. to West Wisconsin Ave , Dr Martin Luther King  Jr. Drive , will bring continuity , also 
unity to the legacy of the city of Milwaukee. 
 May your public service continue to represent the legacy of my parents and yours. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jan Johnson Carlyle  
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
On Jan 23, 2021, at 12:41 PM, Coggs, Milele <mcoggs@milwaukee.gov> wrote: 

Jan,  
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Hope all is well.  It was a pleasure speaking to you yesterday.  On Wednesday, 
January 27th at 9:00 AM the Public Works Committee, file #201318, An 
ordinance renaming Old World Third Street, from West McKinley Avenue to 
West Wisconsin Avenue, Doctor Martin Luther King Jr. Drive, will be 
discussed.   
 
Support letters for changing the Old World Third Street to Dr. Martin Luther 
King, Jr. Drive can be sent to the Public Works Committee Staff Assistant, Molly 
Kuether-Steele, 286-2775 Fax: 286-3456, molly.kuether-steele@milwaukee.gov, 
to be included on the record.  Letters can be forwarded to the entire Common 
Council via e-mail at CouncilMembers_Aides@milwaukee.gov. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Peace, Love, & Justice, 
Ald. Milele A. Coggs 
 
 
 
 

Sent from my iPad 
The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. 
Unless otherwise exempted from the public records law, senders and receivers of 
City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release upon 
request, and is subject to state records retention requirements. See City of 
Milwaukee full e-mail disclaimer at www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer  


